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Glover, Tonya (BOC)

From: Elizabeth Mayers 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 12:33 PM
To: BOC (BOC)
Subject: Proposed Rule on Restrictive Housing

Dear Members of the Board of Corrections: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed rule on restrictive housing,  I find 
the proposed rule sorely lacking for the following reasons: 
 
1) The layout is impossible to understand 

 
2) Programming plans are not available 

 
3) There is an absence of  mental health focus which is essential because so many individuals 

in RMAS are likely to have mental health issues 
 
4) We have been given no information about anything that will happen in Levels 2 or 3 
 
At least until these issues are resolved I would agree that RMAS simply represents solitary 
confinement by another name. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Mayers 
Member, Jails Action Committee  
 
 
 




